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November 16, 2022 
 
 
 
TO:  Utilities Advisory Committee 
 
FROM: Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item 3 – 11/16/2022 Utilities Advisory Committee  
  Meeting 
  BMC Update 
 
The BMC met on November 16th; the following are the key highlights from the 
agenda: 
 
Presentation by LOCSD regarding the Water Supply Resiliency Intertie 
Project. LOCSD staff provided an update to the BMC on the project. 
 
2023 Budget. BMC staff presented the 2023 budget; the budget includes a new 
lower aquifer monitoring well tentatively located at the east end of Skyline Drive. 
 
Preliminary fall water quality monitoring results. Cleath-Harris Geologists 
provided the preliminary fall water quality monitoring results. The report was not 
available at the time the UAC agenda was posted.  
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